
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading Books 

Children in Year 1 and 2 should 

now be bringing home Phonic 

Readers. Please bear with us as the 

level of book your child is reading 

might take a few weeks to adjust. 

Please remember your child 

should be able to read with 90-

95% accuracy so they can 

understand what they are reading. 

Children in Reception will bring 

home a reading folder with a book, 

reading record and other 

information to support reading at 

home by the end of this week. 

Welcome to our Reading Corner! 

In each newsletter, we will be sharing information about reading 

at school, news about reading events, top tips for supporting your 

child and recommended reads. We would appreciate your ideas 

too! If you have any reading related ideas, we would love to hear 

them. 

It would be great to feature your favourite children’s books in the 

Reading Corner. These might be stories you enjoyed as a child or 

those your child enjoys sharing with you. 

Please contact the school if you would like to tell us about your or 

your child’s favourite book or you have any other reading ideas.   

 

Wish List 

We are planning to build 

up our library to include  

non-fiction books.  The 

children thoroughly enjoy 

finding out facts and it will 

be a fantastic resource for  

supporting the children’s 

learning in class. 

 

If you have any good 

quality non-fiction books 

you no longer read at 

home, we would greatly 

appreciate it if you could 

send them in to school.  

Thank you in  

advance. 

This will be a regular feature with special ideas we are trying at school to inspire children to engage with reading 

and develop a love of books and storytelling. 
 

We are working on a secret project and would like your assistance. If you would like to take part, please send in 

an item of your child’s clothing that they do not need any more by Monday 12th October. The  

item should be 100% cotton (non-stretchy) and be large enough to cut out a 30cm x 30cm square.  
 

Book Buddies! 

Our first book buddy session of the school year will take place on Friday 25th September. The children should 

bring a favourite book to school and they will share their book with their friends in their class.  

Could you be a Mystery 

Reader? 

 

 

 

 

We would like to ask for 

volunteers to be virtual 

Mystery Readers.  
 

Volunteers could be parents, 

grandparents, other family 

members or friends and would 

visit their child’s class virtually 

via Zoom to read a story to the 

class for approximately 5 to 10 

minutes.  
 

If you are interested, please 

contact the school to find out 

more and arrange a virtual 

visit! 

We look forward to hearing 

from you. 

Reading Tips 

The Book Trust have some helpful 

tips and ideas for reading at home. 

Take a look at the website below… 

https://www.booktrust.org.uk/book

s-and-reading/tips-and-

advice/reading-tips/ 
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